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Dear Sirs

I wish to record my objection to the proposed plan .In Particular the proposed 500 plus
houses at junction of Billy Bunns Land and A499. I live at 

.

Counicllar Mason, head of planning said he was unaware of issues in Wombourne
concerning the plans until 6 weeks ago at the public meeting - this is not accurate
because objections and issues were raised as response to the previous consultation and
local councillors had also informed of their issues and concerns regarding the
Wombounre part of the plan - having the lions share of proposed houses which
infrastructure that will not cope. The traffic leading the estate is already struggling and this
will make matters worse. There are insufficient doctors and no NHS dentists available.

Much has been said about the detriment to health on loss of Green belt land . Increased
traffic will lead to increased air pollution due to the increased volume of traffic coming
into and out of the village. 

There is land on the bridgnorth road by the newly built Himley Meadows that could be
built upon but has not been considered in any of the plans.

Please acknowledge receipt

regards

Helen Dain
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